
 

 
COVID Screening Update - April 1/22 

 
We still have staff members becoming ill with COVID-19.  
Let’s continue to be diligent about screening and respectful of others    

   

➢ Self-screening MUST continue during the weeks ahead.   
If you have symptoms that coincide with our screening 
questions, do NOT come to work  even if you received negative 
Rapid Antigen Test results.     

o Posters with screening questions and pictures will be on 
our doors and posted internally.  

o Read questions and posters slowly and carefully.   
 

➢ “Passive screening” after April 4th means every one of us will honestly 
answer the screening questions daily without completing answers on-line.   
 

➢ If you answer “yes” to any screening questions,  
call Sherry Lynn Pette (at Ext. 213) during day shift, and afterhours  call 
Suzanne Jaekel (at Ext. 285).   

 
➢ (New) If you received a Booster vaccine you only need to isolate if you 

have symptoms.  We will, however, request that you wear a mask at work 
if you are a close contact or live with or someone who is isolating due to 
COVID, for 5 days.  Others have introduced this as a protocol recently. 

 
➢ (Reminder) Many factors (e.g., your symptoms, your vaccination status, 

your recent history with COVID) influence the amount of time you will be 
absent from work.  We will guide you when you call.  
 

We have a track record to be proud of.  Keep up the good work!  Let’s 
ensure  we minimize impact to our staff and to our customers. 

 
 

Thanks, 

Suzanne 
Suzanne Jaekel 
Human Resources and Communication Manager  

 
  
 

 

 


